
LU Committee 

From: 	 Daniel K <tookie49_2004@yahoo.com > 

Sent: 	 Sunday, February 25, 2018 6:06 AM 

To: 	 LU Committee 

Subject: 	 LUC Committee Public testimony for 3/28 meeting 

Dear Chair Caroll and committee members, 

With regards to the request to amend the Honua'ula Project 

District work force housing ordinance, 

I have no problem with some or all the work force housing being built on the Honua'ula project site. 

Also, I have no problem with some or all of the workforce housing being built on the 13 acre North Kihei site. However, 

that would require a community plan amendment. Our Kihei-Makena community plan is very specific as to what can and 

cannot be built in that area. 

Building any kind of housing at the North Kihei would require the applicant to secure permission from the State land use 

commission as this action would violate their current order regarding the use of that land. 

Daniel Kanahele 

1100 Kupulau Drive 

Kihei, HI 96753 


